
Hello 96, 

A great game yesterday!  Tulane made us work for that win more than Florida Atlantic but 
it's still a "W".  Two things I wanted to put out: 

1) Reminder that our annual class meeting 23 Sep at the normal tailgating spot at 12:00. I 
previously sent out the agenda and I'll have a speaker and a microphone to help out.  My 
goal is to put out all the information I know and have an open forum for 
issues/topics.  Sorry, we won't have the bandwidth to do it live in the internet.  Cara will take 
minutes and I'll e-mail them out afterwards. 

2) Brian Reardon has been hard at work with the Alumni Association regarding our class 
project and getting everything in place to start executing the plan.  One of his first tasks will 
be to designate where we want our money to go and make it official with a MOU.  There are 
many departments/activities that can use our money so in order to capture our class' 
desires, he will be sending out a surveymonkey e-mail soliciting your input.  It will probably 
go out Wednesday.  If you have a strong opinion about where our money will go, please 
take <5 minutes to fill it out.  

I hope everyone excited about getting started on a 9 year Class Project and giving back to 
school that got us all where we are today! 

  

Nagel Sullivan 

96 Class President 

 


